
#OurBigConversation continues  

 

 

Over the last few months over 2,100 service users, carers,
families, partners and colleagues joined #OurBigConversation
to explore what could be possible if we got everything right,
and what we must do together to achieve this.

From 2 February 2021, #OurBigConversation will open again –
we will share our ideas for change and we’d like you to
suggest improvements.

Share your views
Tuesday 2 February to Tuesday 16 February 

#OurBigConversation returns on Tuesday 2 February

and it will be open for two weeks.

 

Tell us what you think: tewvbigconversation.org


